From: Susan Nawbary

Sent: Monday, November 7, 2022 6:19:35 PM
To: MTC-ABAG Info < info@bayareametro.gov >
Subject: Richmond San Rafael Bridge comments

## \*External Email\*

• Please create an iCal appointment link for these meetings so ordinary people who are busy and commenting during their unpaid time can keep track of these things.

Retain the bridge bike path full time, encourage public transit.

The eastbound 3rd lane has reduced peak hour congestion for PM traffic headed toward Richmond

- The bike/pedestrian pathway has slightly reduced automobile throughput in the WB direction at peak hour
- AM delay headed toward Marin is essentially the same as before the pathway was installed
- Injury collisions for drivers on the upper deck are down, possibly due to more cautious driving resulting from the pathway barrier
- The time to clear crashes has not been affected by the pathway

Sent from my iPhone